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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year Six 

Well done to all of the Year Six children for approaching the tests with such positive attitudes.  

We are all very proud of them and they should be very proud of themselves.  They had a fantastic 

time at the skate rink to celebrate their achievement. 

 

Friday 24th May, Years Three, Four, Five and Six, ‘The Great Stink’, English Touring Opera, 

Thomas Hall School, Exeter 

Your child will need to wear their school uniform and bring their water bottle and a waterproof 

coat.  Please drop your child off at the Village Hall at 7.45 am where Mr Roulstone and Miss Grant 

will be waiting.  The children will return in time for a school lunch and swimming.   

Year Three children may bring their Forest School in on Thursday to avoid carrying it around on 

Friday morning.   

Years Four, Five and Six may bring their swimming kit in on Thursday to avoid carrying it around on 

Friday morning.   

http://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://www.businessinsider.com/ceos-are-the-only-people-who-care-about-corporate-logos-2012-6&sa=U&ei=NNFoU4DJOaen0AXVrICICw&ved=0CDAQ9QEwAQ&usg=AFQjCNF9J_qwJiqJ3YIpGGpLr-_tlupy


Wednesday 22nd May, Year One, Multi Skills Festival, Pilton Community College 

Your child will need their PE kit, a waterproof coat, sun hat and sun cream and their water bottle. 

The children will depart and return during the school day. 

Uniform 

Please ensure that your child does not wear their PE kit as their school uniform.  We would 

appreciate that uniform shorts are of an appropriate length and not too short. 

Residentials 

Children will bring home their residential information early next week, including a kit list, medical 

form and itinerary.   

We agreed to extend the payment plan up to the 12th July 2024 provided that payments of 50% or 

more are made by 17th May 2024.  Please send in any residential payments to the school office with 

your child’s payment card, making cheques payable to Devon County Council, or send cash in a sealed, 

marked envelope. Thank you. 

 

Kind regards, 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Monday 20th May Key Stage Two, Royal Opera House, Online Create and Dance, Meet 

the Artists 

Wednesday 22nd May Whole School, Becki Driscoll Music Workshops 

Wednesday 22nd May Year 1, Multi Skills Festival, Pilton Community College 

Thursday 23rd May Whole School, Becki Driscoll Music Workshops 

Friday 24th May Years Three, Four, Five and Six, ‘The Great Stink’, English Touring 

Opera, Thomas Hall School, Exeter 

Monday 27th to Friday 

31st May 

Half term 

Monday 3rd June Return to School 

 


